—————————— Forwarded message —————

From: Jamie Jacobs <jjacobs@oelwein.kl12.ia.us>
Date: Fri, Sep 9, 2022 at 12:01 PM

Subject: Formal Request for HoCo Dance

To: Jeremy Logan <jlogan@ oelweinpolice.org>

To whom it may concern,

I am formally asking that the Oelwein High School be permitted to host our 2022 Homecoming Dance outside on the OHS Football Field on September 16th
starting after the football game (between 9-10 PM) until Midnight.

Thank you for your consideration,
Jamie Jacobs

Activities Director and Ast. Principal
Oelwein High School
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